
JEFFERSON COUNTY, FLORIDA 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
445 W. PALMER MILL ROAD  
MONTICELLO, FLORIDA 32344 
Phone (850) 342-0223 - Fax: (850) 342-0225 

 
 

06/03/2025 
To whom it may concern, 

 
The Jefferson County Florida Board of County Commissioners are requesting bids for chain 
link fencing around the new animal control kennels located at: 

 
Jefferson County Solid Waste & Recycling 

1697 South Jefferson Street 
Monticello, Florida 32344 

 
We are needing two (2) large sections of commercial grade chain link fencing fifty (50) feet 
in length on each side and six (6) feet in height to enclose an area for the animals to exercise 
(red lines in the image to the right below) that will be connected at a corner and abutting the 
two (2) new kennels.   
 
All posts must be secured into the ground using a minimum of one bag of sixty (60) lb. 
concrete. 
 
Additionally, we will need one (1) lockable gate (red line between the black boxes in image to 
the right below) approximately six (6) foot wide and six (6) feet high between the two (2) new 
kennels (black boxes in image to the right below) to allow people to move in and out of the 
fenced in area.   
 
Additional specifics of project: 
 

Size of Terminal Posts = 3in terminal posts, dq 40  

Size of Line Posts = 1 7/8 line post, dq 40 

Size of Top Rail = 1 5/8 top rail, cq 20 

Pipe spec required for all posts and rail = Dq 40 

 

The contractor is responsible for supplying all latches, hinges, and any other hardware.  A 

9 gauge bottom tension wire is also required. 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Jefferson County Board of County Commissioners request you submit your quote on a 
company letterhead.  Submit your quote via email to: qatkinson@jeffersoncountyfl.gov 
 
Proposals may be submitted starting June 3rd, 2025 and the deadline for submitting is June 
20th, 2025 at 3:00 pm EST.  Preference will be given to licensed Jefferson County based 
businesses. 
 
Feel free to visit the site at the address above and direct all question to Quinn Atkinson with 

the Building and Planning Office at: 850-342-0223 
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